
DAFA Environmental Compliance Assurance
WEEE compliance

The European Directive 2002/96/EC regarding Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment 
(WEEE) has entered into force. 

The WEEE Directive, together with the RoHS Directive (2011/65/EU), concerns manufacturers 
and importers of electronics and electrical equipment and is part of the general EU 
environmental policy. 

The purpose of WEEE is to minimize the use of natural resources, to increase recycling and to 
reduce pollution. 

The company DAFA has high standards for human health and environmental awareness and 
declares to comply with the requirements in the WEEE Directive.

It is the policy of the company DAFA to fully comply with the WEEE legislation and to work 
closely with suppliers and customers in this matter. The compliance is part of DAFA’s policy to 
keep the customers fully informed of the company’s health and environmental commitment.

To ensure compliance with the WEEE Directive, the company DAFA is continuously evaluating 
and engaging with our chain of suppliers.

This assurance is issued in good faith and to our best knowledge.
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